
 

 

7:30PM   Regular Meeting   February 5, 2013 

Present: Mayor Schindler, Mayor Pro-Tem Sherrill, Council Member Whitfield, City 
Attorney, City Clerks, and interested citizens. 

Mayor Schindler addressed the Council and the citizens of Lake Park. He acknowledged 
the missing Council Members Lane and Moss and stated due to a lack of a quorum there 
would be no regular business meeting. However the Mayor wished to proceed with the 
invocation and Pledge of Allegiance.  

Mayor Schindler then called on Reverend Wayne Anthony, Lake Park United Methodist 
Church, to give the invocation. Following the invocation, the Mayor led the Pledge of 
Allegiance.     

Mayor Schindler apologized to the Council and citizens for the lack of their regular 
scheduled meeting. He also thanked them for their concern and their time to come and 
support the City of Lake Park. At that time Mayor Schindler asked citizens for their 
patience and consideration with the City’s situation. He also stated that if any citizen 
had any questions or concerns that he and the attending Council members would do 
their best to assist them.  

Questions, statements, and concerns from citizens followed. After some discussion, the 
Mayor thanked everyone for their interest and support of the City of Lake Park.  

The Mayor then asked for a suggested date from the Council for the next meeting. After 
some deliberation, those attending agreed to have a Called Meeting on Tuesday 
February 26th at 7:30 for a one budget agenda meeting to discuss the 2011 Financial 
Audit. The Auditor will be in attendance to present the audit and answer questions 
regarding its’ assessment.  Otherwise the next regular meeting will be held Tuesday 
March 5, 2013 at 7:30 PM. 

Mayor Schindler then reminded the Council and citizens of the Town Hall meeting set 
for Thursday February 7th at the Lake Park Civic Center for 7:00 PM. He recommended 
all those in attendance with questions and concerns regarding the City of Lake Park, to 
join himself and the other members of Council for an “Open floor” meeting to ask those 
questions and to voice their concerns. He also stated that there would be light 
refreshments provided by volunteers of the City of Lake Park.  

Being nothing more, the meeting closed at 8:35 PM.  
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